
Young Women in Trades and Technology…Bring it On! 
There are multiple enjoyable and financially very rewarding career paths offered in the Technology and Trade 

sectors of the Construction and Manufacturing Industries. 

For too long, far too long, women have been denied their right to a substantial place in Trade and Technology 
sectors by a broad range of complex factors.  Currently women make up only 2% of the Construction Industry in 
Australia, the percentage has basically not changed since the 80s. 

A number of enthusiastic young women  
from Years 10-12 studying Technology and Trades 
at Northern College of the Arts and Technology 
(NCAT) Murray Road Preston, have a goal of working 
in these industry sectors and want to change this 
situation. They are also very keen to encourage 
other young women into Technology and Trades by 
forming the NCAT Young Women in Trades & 
Technology Group.

The NCAT Women in Technology Group is inviting 
young women in Years 9, 10 and 11 who are 
interested in Technology, and their parents/
guardians, to an important activity at NCAT on 
Tuesday August 8 @ 6.00 pm. 

At the activity, “Bring It On! you will be able to meet qualified tradeswomen from a range of different industries, 
female Tech students from NCAT, local employers, union and employer organisations. You will also be able 
to tour the NCAT Technology facilities.

Light snacks and drinks will be available and car parking is available inside the College off the Murray Road 
Entrance. 

Places are limited for the activity, so please contact by Friday 14 July:
Lauren Vincent 

Careers and Pathways Coordinator 
Strathmore Secondary College 

Phone: 93797999

Isabella 
AUTOMOTIVE TECHNOLOGY

Cin 
FURNITURE MAKING

Nina 
ELECTRO TECHNOLOGY

Carly
ENGINEERING

Giovanna 
BUILDING & CONSTRUCTION
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